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From :[iiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiii@i@~i~-i~iiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiii] 
Sent: 02 October 2003 15:38 
To: Baker, Prof R. 
Subject: RE: FW: Gosport War Memorial 

Richard, 

Apologies for not getting back to you sooner on this. I have been in 
discussion with Mike Evans, DH Solicitors and Sir Liam. We are close to 
finalising a letter from Sir Liam to Steve Watts of the Hampshire 
Constabulary which will say that we are happy to share the report with the 
police, subject to assurances from him that it will remain confidential. 

I will copy this letter to you tomorrow. 

Many thanks 

Lee 

PS/CMO 
020 7210 5150 

"Baker, Prof 
R." To: Lee McGilI/PR-OFF/DOH/GB@DOH 
<rb14@leicest cc: 
er.ac.uk> bcc: 

Subject: RE: FW: Gosport War Memorial 
26/09/2003 
12:40 

Lee 

Do you have any guidance from the solicitors yet on the question of 
releasing the report to the police? I would be grateful if you could advise 
when it may be possible to let the police know whether the solicitors have 
reached a view. 

Thanks 

Richard Baker 
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PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET. 
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On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government 
Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable 
& Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. 

DH users, see Guide to Email virus scanning under Security in DH on the 
Notice Board, for further details. In case of problems, please call IT 
support helpdesk. 

-- Disclaimer-- 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, 
copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently 
delete what you have received. 

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for 
compliance with the Department of Health’s policy on the use of electronic 
communications. For more information on the Department of Health’s e-mail 
policy click here http://www.doh.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.htm 


